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2022 HAI Rebaseline Excerpt from the March 2024 NHSN Newsletter: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
2022 NHSN Rebaseline: Highlighting Rebaseline Resources 
 
NHSN announced in June 2023 that the Team is updating the national baseline used to calculate all healthcare -
associated infection (HAI) standardized infection rates (SIRs) and standardized utilization ratios (SURs) in the Patient 
Safety Component, using the 2022 national aggregate data. Since then, many educational resources and 
communication about the Rebaseline have been released.  
 
The NHSN Rebaseline website is a hub for all information regarding the Rebaseline activities. NHSN Users and data  
consumers can visit the 2022 Rebaseline Website to learn more about the Rebaseline including the overview and scope  
of the analyses being performed. You can also find an FAQ document that addresses many of the questions regarding  
this project on the website.  
 
The 2024 NHSN Training features a presentation regarding the rebaseline projects and progress made. This 
presentation   
will be posted on the NHSN website in the coming weeks.  
 
Please submit questions regarding the rebaseline to NHSN@cdc.gov, with subject line 2022 HAI Rebaseline. 
 

 
 

 

https://www.cdc.gov/nhsn/pdfs/newsletters/Q12024-NHSN-Newsletter_508c.pdf
https://www.cdc.gov/nhsn/newsletters/index.html
https://www.cdc.gov/nhsn/2022rebaseline/index.html
https://www.cdc.gov/nhsn/pdfs/rebaseline/22-Rebaseline-FAQs-Final-Version.pdf
https://www.cdc.gov/nhsn/training/annualtraining.html

